
 

December 22, 2022 
 

JANUARY 14 TURKEY CREEK MAYORAL GENERAL 
ELECTION REMINDERS 

 
BATON ROUGE, La. — Secretary of State Kyle Ardoin would like to remind voters in Turkey Creek in 
Evangeline Parish that the Turkey Creek Mayoral General Election will take place Saturday, Jan. 14, 2023. 
This will be the second general election for this race, the first of which resulted in a tie during the Dec. 10 
statewide general election.  
 
Turkey Creek voters should keep the following important dates and deadlines in mind:  
 

• The deadline to register to vote through the GeauxVote Online Registration System is Dec. 24.  
• Early voting is Dec. 29 through Jan. 7 (excluding Friday, Dec. 30 for a governor-declared holiday, 

Sunday, Jan. 1, and Monday, Jan. 2, for New Year's Day) from 8:30 a.m.-6 p.m. 
• The deadline to request an absentee ballot is Jan. 10 by 4:30 p.m. (other than military and overseas 

voters). Voters can request an absentee ballot online through the online voter portal or in writing 
through the Evangeline Parish Registrar of Voters Office. 

• The deadline to return a voted absentee ballot to the Evangeline Parish Registrar of Voters Office is 
Jan. 13 by 4:30 p.m. (other than military and overseas voters). 

 
 
For more information, please visit GeauxVote.com, download the Geaux Vote mobile app, or contact the 
Secretary of State’s Elections Division at 800.883.2805 or elections@sos.la.gov. 
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https://www.sos.la.gov/ElectionsAndVoting/Pages/OnlineVoterRegistration.aspx?Referrer=https://www.sos.la.gov/
mailto:elections@sos.la.gov

